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Isn’t The Technological Age Wonderful 
(When it works)

Those of you who are on the club’s Email list will now
receive their Newsletter by that method.  Those who are
not will still receive it by post.  So if you are on Email and
we do not know, tell us now.   If your system is not
compatible and you receive a gobbledegook copy, let me
know by Email and I will put you back on the Snailmail
list. 
Email www.mminshullj@aol.com

Presentation Evening 2001

As always our big social event of the year, held at King’s
School Recreation Centre on Saturday evening 8
December.  Everybody I have spoken to had a great
time.   The disco, the raffle and hot supper all went down
very well. Particularly the new style hot supper.  The
main purpose of the do was, of course, the annual
presentation of awards. They reflect the individual
athlete’s performances over the whole year, therefore are
always very well earned.  The worthy winners this year
being: 

Overall Men’s Champion.   
Roy Palmer.  5M. 10K. 10M. 20M. Half Marathon.
Marathon.

Overall Ladies Champion: 
Carol Reid. FV40.  20M. Half Marathon. Marathon.

Men’s XC Champion:        Martin Skeet

Ladies XC Champion:       Sue Reilly 

Individual Event Awards.

Keith Crossland-Page V40. 5M. Half Marathon. 20M. 
Steve Clark               V40. 10K              
Tim Perks                 V40. 10M
Mick Holmans            V40. Marathon
Mike Conway             V50. 5M. 10K. 10M. Half Marathon 
Dennis Hayes            V50. 20M
Gerry Reilly               V50. Marathon
Tracie Lee Taylor               5M.
Kate Prescott                    10K. 10M.
Jacob Howe                    Most Improved Male Runner
Stephanie Lam                Most Improved Female Runner

Most Outstanding Performance of The Year Award
Jacob Howe.    Thanet 20 Mile Debut.    2. 17. 46.

The whole evening was, again, a great credit to the         
   organising ability of Roy Gooderson.  He not only put in   
   an enormous amount of his time and energy planning the
   whole event for weeks before the event.  He displayed     
   another of his talents in being DJ and compare for the     
   evening.    

Membership Subscriptions  2001/2002

The winner of the draw for the bottle of champagne for
members who paid on time was David Vaughan.
           
Membership Subs are now OVERDUE. There are a few
who   have still not paid.  Please send your cheque
payable to “Canterbury Harriers” to me: John Minshull.
Tall Trees. Hunters Way. Sheldwich Lees. Nr. Faversham.
Kent. ME13ONB
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Kent Fitness XC League. 
Swanley Park  11 November 2001

Sasha Daniels made a welcome return and came in 7th

despite claiming to be unfit!  On the day we were 7th in
the combined event and 13th in the women’s event, our
only two lady runners being Carol and Steph.  After two
events we are 5th in the combined league and 8th in the
women’s league.   CH Positions and Times.    

7.     Sasha Daniels          32:12
16.   Simon Kendal           33:32
51.   Steve Reynolds V40  36:14     
57.   Steve Clark V40        36:28
58.   Jacob Howe              36:29    
59.   Neil Vaughan V40     36:32
86.   Bob Davison V40       38:12
94.   Mel Carter V50          38:41 
99.   Dave Lightburn V40   39:08
112. Alastair Telford          39:43
119. Roy Gooderson          40:01
123. John Marshall V50      40:13
191. Carol Reid FV40         43:49
239. John Hartley V50        46:27
240. Stephanie Lam FV40   46:27

Thanet Coastal 10        2 December 2001
Harriers Positions and Times:    51. Dave Lightburn
67.41.  60. Dave Smith  68.46.  87. John Marshall V50
71.23.  97. Mel Carter V50 72.06.  150. Carol Reid FV40
(10th Female) 75.28.  232. Wendy Smith 83.47 (22nd

Female) 303. Wendy DeBoick  93.13.         351 finishers.
   

The Committee for 2001/2002

At the AGM 9 members of the existing committee were
voted in again and 3 new committee members were
welcomed.   Sadly Dave Lightburn had to step down as
Club Secretary due to increasing business commitments.
Dave was thanked for the excellent job he has done for
us over the past few years.   Fortunately Carol Reid has
agreed to become Club Secretary.  We welcome her and
are sure she will serve us well.   The composition of the
Committee is now.

John Hartley              Chairman
Fayne Brenner           Runners Rep                
Steve Clark                Runners Rep            New Member
Roy Gooderson           Administration Officer
Joe Hicks                   Runners Rep.    
Simon Kendal             Runners Rep
Stephanie Lam          Runners Rep.            New Member
John Minshull             Treasurer
Carol Reid                  Secretary                New Member
Sue Reilly                   Runners Rep.        
Gerry Reilly                Chief Sadist Coach
Alastair Telford           Runners Rep.           New Member

Some Dates for your Diary

Christmas Cracker Boxing Day 5 Mile – Whitstable.

Sun. 20/1/02 Les Witton Memorial 10 Mile – Dartford
(This is Kent Championship Race)

Sun. 27/1/02    Canterbury 10 Mile
Sun. 17/2/02  Dover Mercury Half Marathon


